
A Thank You from Team Canada

To our amazing supporters,

We would like to extend our appreciation for your support in helping us 
accomplish our dream of representing Canada in the FIPFA World Cup. Thanks to 
your donations we were able to travel to Paris, France and experience the wonder 
of competing on the world stage. This opportunity has changed the lives of every 
one of us in such a profound way that it cannot be described in words. We 
competed to the best of our abilities and ended up placing 6th in the World, which is 
a very respectable showing for such a young team. In fact, we turned a number of 
heads in our game against France where we held them scoreless for 18 minutes 
despite being on the defensive the entire time. This is all thanks to your support!

From our time in Paris, we have learned a great deal about our sport and 
ourselves. We’ve each grown as people and athletes, and we are all keen to share 
our experiences with our communities, fellow athletes, families, and friends. We 
have a long way to go before the next World Cup in 2015, but we all wish to see 
Canada’s national program grow further so that we can shine again on the World 
stage.

Sincerely,

Team Canada 


